
                                                 Eco-club (the_last_leaf) Shyam Lal College 

In collaboration with 

Department of Environment, Government of NCT, Delhi 

On March 22
nd

, 2024, the Eco-Club of Shyam Lal College organized the "Safe Holi” 

campaign around the college campus and the nearby Shahdara on the eve of World Water 

Day. The initiative, aimed at promoting a safe and eco-friendly Holi celebration, involved 50 

students, teachers and non-teaching staff. Participants created posters promoting natural 

colours and water conservation. They also developed sustainable alternatives to traditional 

Holi products like oils and lip balms. By visiting various parts of Shahdara and the campus, 

they inspired the community to adopt eco-friendly practices. Their efforts, including posters 

and slogans, have successfully encouraged many students and community members to switch 

to safer, more sustainable Holi celebrations. 

 



 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 


